
 

Activity News 
 

ICT Mahidol organized “ICT Mahidol Online Short Course: Creative Coding with 
Processing and Usability of Thing” for high school students 
 

 
 

On 27 December 2021 - the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 
Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Pisit Praiwattana and Dr. Pilailuck Panphattarasap, 
instructors, organized “ICT Mahidol Online Short Course: Creative Coding with Processing and 
Usability of Thing” for 30 Thai and international high school / vocational and high vocational 
students via Webex Meetings. 

The objectives of the "ICT Mahidol Online Short Course" were to provide students with 
opportunities to participate in mock classes of the Faculty of ICT via online and to develop 
students' IT skills. Furthermore, one workshop will be held once a month as part of the project, 
"ICT Mahidol Online Short Course." The next workshop on "Basic Programming: Python" will be 
held on Wednesday, January 19, 2022. 

For more information, please visit our social media channels: Facebook Page: Faculty of 
ICT, Mahidol University, and Line Official Account: @ictmahidol 
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